
Notice of Meeting to Adjourn Board of Review to Later Date 

Town of Sherry, Wood County 

Board of Review will meet on the 9th of May, 2017, at 6:45 p.m., at the Sherry Town Hall, 

located at 9285 Second St., Milladore, WI 54454, for the purpose of calling the Board of Review 

into session during the thirty day period beginning on the 2nd Monday of May, pursuant to Sec. 

70.47(1) of Wisconsin Statutes. 

Due to the fact the assessment roll is not completed at this time, it is anticipated that the Board 

of Review will be adjourned until the 13th day of June, 2017, at 5:00 p.m. 

Pursuant to Sec. 70.45 of Wis. Statutes the assessment roll for the Year 2017 assessment will be 

open for examination on the 13th day of June, 2017, from 3:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

Instructional material about the assessment and board of review procedures will be available at 

that time for information on how to file an objection and the board of review procedures under 

Wisconsin law.   

This material is also available at the Wisconsin Department of Revenue website 

https://www.revenue.wi.gov/Pages/FAQS/slf-bor.aspx and on the Town of Sherry website 

http://townofsherry.com/forms-permits. 
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